
 

Weekly Communication 

24.09.2024 

Whole School 
 

Parents/Guardians meeting in the school hall. 

We have had to change the date of this meeting. The new date will be 

Thursday, the third of October in the school hall. During the meeting we 

will disclose the school’s priorities for the academic year, discuss 

certain procedures and outline our safeguarding processes. The Group 

Ed company will also be present and they will deliver a short training 

session on how to use the new platform. The meetings will be at 

9.30am and 5.30pm. 

Meithrin 
Math 
 

 

Reception 
Olwen 
Bedwyr 
Mabon 

 

Year 1 
Elen 
Culhwch 
Gwydion 
 

 

Year 2  
Blodeuwedd 
Llyr 
Arianrhod 
 

 

Year 3 
Ceridwen 
Lleu 
Matholwch 

 

Year 4 
Gwenhwyfar 
Bendigeidfran 
Seithennyn 

The school round for the Urdd Cogurdd competition will be held the 
week commencing 14th of October for pupils in years 4,5 and 6. The 
dish they will need to prepare for this round will be a cold wrap. Please 
could you register your child’s interest by completing the forms below. 
An information booklet will be given to your child if they would like to 
take part. Many thanks. 

https://forms.office.com/e/nQ68jwxJ6M?origin=lprLink 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/nQ68jwxJ6M?origin=lprLink


Year 5  
Peredur 
Gwern 
Rhiannon 

The school round for the Urdd Cogurdd competition will be held the 
week commencing 14th of October for pupils in years 4,5 and 6. The 
dish they will need to prepare for this round will be a cold wrap. Please 
could you register your child’s interest by completing the forms below. 
An information booklet will be given to your child if they would like to 
take part. Many thanks. 

https://forms.office.com/e/nQ68jwxJ6M?origin=lprLink 

Year 6  
Morfydd 
Taliesin 
Gronw 

The school round for the Urdd Cogurdd competition will be held the 
week commencing 14th of October for pupils in years 4,5 and 6. The 
dish they will need to prepare for this round will be a cold wrap. Please 
could you register your child’s interest by completing the forms below. 
An information booklet will be given to your child if they would like to 
take part. Many thanks. 

https://forms.office.com/e/nQ68jwxJ6M?origin=lprLink 

Road Safety Lessons 

Your child will need to bring a bike and helmet to school on the dates 
below and we kindly request your consent by completing the form that 
has been sent home. Morfydd and Taliesin will receive a copy of the 
form closer to their scheduled lessons. 

Click on the link below for more information: 

National Standard Cycle Training Consent Form - English and 

Welsh.docx 

Gronw: Week commencing 30.9 

Morfydd: Week commencing 7.10 

Taliesin: Week commencing 18.11 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/nQ68jwxJ6M?origin=lprLink
https://forms.office.com/e/nQ68jwxJ6M?origin=lprLink
https://hwbwave15-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/evansg13_hwbcymru_net/EQyTWpPRIC9Pqh8okwwvQ8IBpTI3lND3gVytbdUo2OLJbQ?e=dTboxD
https://hwbwave15-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/evansg13_hwbcymru_net/EQyTWpPRIC9Pqh8okwwvQ8IBpTI3lND3gVytbdUo2OLJbQ?e=dTboxD

